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Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>

Fwd: comment for Rollins road traffic calming
1 message

John Ogan <John.Ogan@como.gov> Tue, Dec 10, 2024 at 9:42 AM
To: Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>

This comment just came in, directly to me.

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Kasey Hammock <kaseylhammock@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Dec 10, 2024 at 9:38 AM
Subject: comment for Rollins road traffic calming
To: <John.Ogan@como.gov>

Hi John,

I wasn't able to make it to the meeting last night but want to provide my comments. I live at 1001 Bourn Ave and I am strongly against
the use of speed bumps as a traffic calming measure. There are multiple studies (I am happy to provide the sources if you'd like) that
show speed bumps cause damage to cars, increase pollution, make cities less accessible for biking and alternative transportation, and
increase car maintenance cost for citizens who live near the area. Studies also show they don't actually decrease the speed of vehicles,
on average, on the road they are intended to slow on.

I would prefer if alternative designs that are more effective and cause less quality of life damage to residents were considered prior to
speed bumps including:

- additional signs reminding of the speed limit, dangerous corner, and shared bike lane
- visual aids that make the road appear more narrow such as guardrails, ballards, painting the road, chicanes or chokers  

Thank you,
Kasey

--
Kasey Hammock, MPA, PhD
Partner for Better, conspirator for good
School of Social Work, research assistant
c: 573-480-9820

--
John Ogan
Public Information Specialist
City of Columbia Public Works
John.Ogan@CoMo.gov
573.239.1837
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Andrew Briedwell <andrew.briedwell@como.gov>

Rollins Road Traffic Calming
1 message

Alison Kaiser <awkaiser@socket.net> Fri, Dec 13, 2024 at 11:08 AM
To: "Andrew.Briedwell@como.gov" <Andrew.Briedwell@como.gov>

Hello!
I’ve attended both meetings about Rollins Road and I/we DO support installation of traffic calming on Rollins. We live at 805 Hulen
Drive.

We hope the suggested speed bump just west of Hulen Drive will help. We would also support a 4-way stop at Hulen instead, which
might be even better. Bikers might be safer if drivers have to stop.

I spent time observing west bound traffic approaching the lake/ dam and took several pictures. I attach them here since you have not
enabled attachments on the BeHeard site. I really do believe that better signage, placed at Eastlake Drive, would warn/ remind traffic of
this sharp turn. Please consider replicating (or moving) the sign near Martin to this area (on the north side of street) and adding another
warning: “Keep Right” “Sharp Turn” or something similar.

Notice that drivers cross the median quite often here (near Eastlake Drive), driving into the oncoming lane as they clear the curve and
drive down the hill.  Statistics about accidents don’t show near misses or times we have to brake or stop for these drivers. I have noticed
that fewer people drive over the line if oncoming (east bound) traffic is close enough to get their attention. Maybe signs will do the
same?

This is where I feel we need better warnings about speed and the sharp curve ahead.  The sign at the bottom of the hill (barely visible
here) is too late and ineffective.

Thank you very much for your patience in listening to our ideas! I know we contradict each other with our suggestions but I appreciate
the chance to offer my two cents!

Alison (& Helmut) Kaiser
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